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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Status Update on PR5 and TR76 

nmason@newelkcoal.com <nmason@newelkcoal.com> Thu, Jan 13, 2022 at 4:19 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Jared,

 

I apologize I was underground when I missed your call. Attached is an extension letter request for PR-5.

 

Arcadis is still working through some of the hydrology issues from the PR-5. I am also waiting for a report for the
subsidence from a specialist we are working with.

 

I am still waiting for some documentation for TR-76. I am prepared to submit the revision aside from that document.
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New Elk Coal Company LLC: 12250 State Hwy 12, Weston, CO 81082 
T: (719) 631-6140   F: (719) 868-2016   E: info@allegiancecoal.com   W: www.allegiancecoal.com.au 

 

January 13, 2022 
 
Jared Ebert 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re: New Elk Mine 
 Permit C-1981-012 
 PR-5 Extension 
 
Dear Mr. Ebert 
 
New Elk Coal Company requests to please extend the Permit Revision 5 decision date to March 11, 2022. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nicholas Mason 
Engineer 
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